
of the “Last Post" Fund with regard to the project of a 
Dominion-wide organization for the interment and per­
petuation of the memory of the men who have died after 
having served in the Naval and Military Forces of the 
Empire.

Believe me, Dear Sir, yours very sincerely, 
(Sgd.) J. P. CHEVASSU, Secretary.
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